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18 January 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
STEM Club 
 
We are really pleased to be able to offer an after-school STEM (Science, Technology, Engineering and 
Mathematics) Club running on a Wednesday for 8 weeks, beginning on Wednesday 2 February 2022 in 
science room S2. 

The theme of the STEM Club is ‘Saving the World’ and will look to engage students in practical activities 
that make them think beyond the curriculum about how science can help sustain and improve the world 
around us. The activities will cover biology, chemistry and physics and develop both knowledge and skills 
through practical work. At the end of the 8 weeks students will be offered the chance to sign up for the 
Youth STEMM award – details will be forwarded nearer the time. 

The club will be limited to 24 students and sign up is required. Places will be allocated on a first come first 
served basis and sign up must be made by Wednesday 26 January 2022. 

Parents/carers must email me (j.kent@taverhamhigh.org) to confirm their child would like to attend and in 
so doing you acknowledge the need to organise for them to get home once the club finishes at 4pm. Please 
include your child’s name and year group in your email.  Please note that the club will include both Year 9 
and Year 10 students; it will be led by a science teacher and supported by sixth form students.  

This is a really exciting opportunity for students and one we hope many will be keen to sign up for. If 
interest exceeds capacity we will look to run another repeated club in the summer term, keeping a list of 
interested students on the reserve list. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs J Kent 
Head of Science Faculty 

cc: Y9/Y10 students 
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